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Vote Centers and Ballot Drop Boxes Are Closed for the 2022 General Election 

LOS ANGELES – Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) Dean C. Logan announced 
Vote Centers and Ballot Drop Boxes are closed for the 2022 General Election.  

Reporting of Election Results 

Given the extensive length of the ballot, the RR/CC anticipates the first set of election results will be 
released between 8:30 PM to 8:45 PM. These times are subject to fluctuation.  

• 1st Results: To include Vote by Mail ballots returned before Election Day. These results will be 
reported at approximately 8:30 PM – 8:45 PM. 

• 2nd Results: To include all ballots cast at a Vote Center from October 29 – November 7 and will 
be reported between 8:45 PM – 9:00 PM. 

• 3rd and Recurring Results: The third and recurring rounds of results will include ballots cast at a 
Vote Center on Election Day. 

Live election results will be available at LAVOTE.GOV. Detailed information on the reporting of election 
results is available here.  

The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles County by providing essential 
records management and election services in a fair, accessible and transparent manner. For more 
information, visit LAVOTE.GOV and follow us on Twitter @LACountyRRCC.  
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